
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

STARS OF HOPE 

 

 

 

Olive School Hackney 
 

 

 

Principal’s Welcome      27th April 2020 

As-salamu alaykum (peace be with you)  

Dear Parents, 

Ramadan is finally upon us – I wish you all good health, strength and tawfeeq to value and cherish this blessed month. May 

your fasting, prayers, recitation of the noble Qur’aan, qiyaam and all good deeds during the nights and the days be accepted. 

 

This week the staff have been busy organising activities for your children to complete during this holy month. We would love 

it if you could share photos of your child completing the activities – please email to@ info@olivehackney.staracademies.org 

and write the year group in the heading. Please state whether you agree for your child’s picture to be included in our twitter 

feed. We’re excited to see what your child can make! You can find the work for each year group in the home learning section 

under the heading Ramadan. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Star Coronavirus Appeal 

This year we are fundraising for our community and for those around the country who are in need of help during the 

pandemic.  The money will be used for: 

 

mailto:info@olivehackney.staracademies.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to everyone who took part in the Stars of Hope Competition! The Trust have been 

overwhelmed with the amount of entries -  they had over 400! Watch this space to find out if Olive 

Hackney has any winners! 

 


